
Dear Success  in  Chal lenges  Community ,

We hope this  message  f inds  you,  your  fami ly ,  and your
fr iends  safe  and wel l .  As  the  COVID-19 pandemic
cont inues  to  pose  unprecedented personal  and
inst i tut ional  chal lenges ,  we  want  you a l l  to  know that
Success  in  Chal lenges  i s  committed to  our  ongoing
work in  support ing  the  community  through our  new
and safe  way of  programming.

For  the  community’s  safety  and your  own,  CDC
Guidel ines  wi l l  be  enforced for  every  in-person event ,
program,  and act iv i t ies .  Live  recording opportuni t ies
wi l l  be  avai lable  for  those  who wish  to  s tay  at  home
and our  chi ldren’s  programs wi l l  remain v irtual  unt i l
further  not ice .

 We thank you a l l  for  your  cont inued support  and
understanding.

Respect ful ly ,
Success  in  Chal lenges  Team


